

Blessed Angels Community Center "Serving the Community" Nonprofit Organization

July 24, 2020

Mr. Cecil Pruitt The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204 Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Mr. Pruitt,

On behalf of Blessed Angels Community Center, from the bottom of our hearts, thank you Kind Sir for your amazingly awesome donation in the amount of \$25,000.00 to help purchase groceries for our Thanksgiving giveaway and purchase toys to be given away to children in need.

We are helping families affected by COVID-19. Since the start of the COVID Pandemic, Blessed Angels Community Center has provided COVID Relief to over 78,000 Citizens and provided over 27,000 life saving masks and still counting. Our goal is to help as many Citizens affected by the Pandemic as possible get through these tough times. Our prayer is that no senior citizen, children, veterans, homeless, and families have to go to bed hungry.

Thank you again Kind Sir. We just can't thank you enough for your continued partnership. Because of the tremendous need from families losing their jobs and the children at home, we have already used most of our groceries that were purchased for Thanksgiving so your awesome donation was perfect timing.

Thank you, kind Sir, for helping to make a difference in so many lives. There is no way we could do all we do without your amazing continuous help! We are humbly grateful for your continued awesome partnership.

Blessings,

Marion Thomas

CEO/Executive Director